
 

 
 
 

A120 Little Hadham Bypass and Flood Alleviation Scheme 

Covid-19 Impact on Planned Roadworks  
 

Dear Sir/Madam  

We are writing to inform you of some changes to the delivery of the A120 Little 

Hadham Bypass and Flood Alleviation Scheme. 

Hertfordshire County Council is changing its roadworks programme to help keep its 

workers and the public safe during the coronavirus restrictions. The County is 

continuing works on some improvement schemes, including the A120 Little Hadham 

Bypass and Flood Alleviation Scheme, where government advice relating to 

construction works and social distancing can be complied with.  

Scheduled Roadworks Road Closure Extended. 

• Albury Road, full 24/7 road closure, 27 April – 28 June. 

The Albury Road closure has been extended until the 28 June, we will however 

endeavour to finish the works as soon as practicable.  

The extension to the completion date was necessary for several reasons; 

• Sub contracted utility company staff were initially furloughed. These staff 

members are now returning to work in line with government guidance. 

• During the works we have encountered uncharted services which required a 
re-design of the drainage.  

 

We are aware of the inconvenience this may cause and will continue to review our 

road work schedule with any updated government guidelines. Thank you for your 

patience as we try to minimise the impacts of the Covid 19 pandemic. 

You can also keep up to date with all roadworks using the One. Network service at 

https://one.network/ 

Want to know more?  

You can find out more about the project by visiting our website:  

www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/a120bypass  
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You can view all proposed diversions routes on the website. Should you require a hard 

copy please let us know. 

You can follow us on Twitter: @Herts_Highways 

Or on Facebook: www.facebook.com/HertsHighways 

Update Me bulletin: We’ve launched a new e-bulletin with visual updates and key 

snippets of information with progress on the scheme. To get your easy to digest 

update straight to your inbox, simply subscribe by visiting 

www/Hertfordshire.gov.uk/updateme  

Our monthly drop-in sessions held at the Little Hadham Village Hall have been 

cancelled in line with Government restrictions until further notice.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
A120 Little Hadham Bypass & FAS Team 
 

https://twitter.com/Herts_Highways
https://twitter.com/Herts_Highways
http://www.facebook.com/HertsHighways
http://www.facebook.com/HertsHighways

